Quincy-Columbia Basin Irrigation District
Telephone (509) 787-3591  Fax (509) 787-3906
Post Office Box 188

Quincy, Washington 98848

March 7, 2017

NEWS RELEASE

REVISED

The Quincy-Columbia Basin Iirigation District will start filling the West Canal later than
previously planned due to unforeseen winter weather conditions; The REVISED date
being scheduled is Friday, March 24, 2017. Priming will continue on smaller canals

and laterals through the first week in April, depending on the weather and the demand for
water deliveries.

Telephone recorders will still be available on March 27" in all watermaster offices for
water ordering. This service will be available on Saturdays and up to 11:30 A.M. on
Sundays for the following Monday’s water order, throughout the season.

Waterusers are urged to contact their respective Wate headquarters to receive
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